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In Compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO No. 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

PAGSASANAY SA EDUKASYONG PANGKULTURA

The National Commission for Culture and the Arts (NCCA) - Philippine
Cultural Education Program (PCEP), in partnership with the Department of
Education (DepEd), is inviting teachers from all levels, university faculty, 2025 Level
1 scholars of the Graduate Diploma in Cultural Education (GDCE), administrators,
principals, and supervisors from public schools to the Pagsasanay Sa Edukasyong
Pangkultura (PEP) to be held at the Jayne Offermaria-Abuid (JOA) Auditorium,
Asian Institute of Maritime Studies (AIMS), Arnaiz Avenue, Pasay City, NCR on July
11 to 13, 2025.

Relative to this, interested participants must register online and upload their
signed nomination form using these links: https://forms.gle/fuim2ocB7UZu2HMg9;

https://tinyurl.com/3c7hhmh4.

Furthermore, roundtrip transportation to and from the conference venue,
meals, and accommodation expenses shall be shouldered by the participants,
chargeable to local funds, subject to existing accounting and auditing rules and
regulations, and other applicable laws and policies.

Participation in the said activity, however, shall be subject to the "No
Disruption of Classes" policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005, titled
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith.”

For inquiries, and other concerns regarding the event kindly contact:

e Joseph J. Cristobal
Director, Philippine Cultural Education Program

pcep@ncca.gov.ph
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